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26th Session of the UPR working group

Recommendations by Finland to the Republic of Moldova
4 November 2016 
Mr. President,

Finland wishes to thank the Republic of Moldova for its efforts to address the recommendations made in the first UPR cycle and commends it for its very good cooperation with the international community. The Law on Ensuring Equality adopted in 2012 is, for example, an important step forward. 
Finland wishes to make the following two recommendations:

1) Firstly, Finland recommends the Republic of Moldova to enhance the implementation of the Law on Ensuring Equality by strengthening the mandate of the Equality Council, including by allowing it to issue binding recommendations and sanction discrimination, as well as by increasing awareness-raising through education.
2) Second, Finland recommends the Republic of Moldova to ensure the right of persons with disabilities to live independently through the development of a national action plan for deinstitutionalization and for the inclusion of persons with disabilities into their communities.
Finland also encourages the Republic of Moldova to continue its efforts to implement the Convention on the Rights of Persons with Disabilities and the associated national strategy. 
Thank you.
